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Subject: New pact for the Mediterranean

The new commissioner for the Mediterranean has the mission of delivering a new pact for the 
Mediterranean. The new pact is expected to be comprehensive, covering, among other 
matters, economic stability and jobs in the area. However, the commissioner’s mission charter 
covers neither the effects of pollution and climate change nor the requisite protection of 
fisheries resources, on which the survival of European fishers depends. We would therefore 
like to ask the Commission the following questions:

1. Does the Commission think that the new Mediterranean pact should also include an 
environmental aspect in which the impact of pollution and climate change on fisheries 
resources is analysed?

2. Can the Commission ensure that fishers’ interests are properly provided for in the new 
pact for the Mediterranean?
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